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OFFICE OF THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT
Division Memorandum No.(s() , s. 2024

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CES in CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads
BSP Council Representatives
All Others Concern

From: THE OFFICE OF SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT

Subject: ADDENDUM AND CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 52 SERIES 2024 RE: REGIONAL AND COUNCIL PROGRAM
COMMISSIONERS AND DEPUTIES WORKSHOP

Date: February 7, 2024

1. In line with the 2024 Boy Scouts of the Philippines (BSP) Regional and Council
Program Commissioners and Deputies Workshop on February 23-25, 2024
(Friday to Sunday) to be held at Benguet Council Office, Km 5, La Trinidad,
Benguet, the workshop shall commence at exactly 1400hrs to anticipate travel
time of the participants.

2. Participants to this workshop are the Council Program Commissioners and their
Deputies. No registration fee shall be collected and the BSP local council shall
shoulder the billeting expenses of the participants.

3. SDO Dagupan City will be sending Dr. Edgar T. Timbol and Dr. Haydee C.
Maiquez to this Regional Workshop. Likewise, they are entitled to a service
credit or compensatory time credit during Saturday and Sunday.

4. Attached is the DepEd Regional Memorandum No. 0143, s. 2024 for reference.

5. Immediate and widest dissemination of th(i,&memorandu@s desired.

A C. BANZON, CESO V
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Address: DepEd SDO, Burges st., Dagupan City
Telephone No.: (075)615-2645/(075)615-2641
Email Address: dagupan.city@deped.gov.ph
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REG[O\‘Ab MORANDUM
No., .8, 2024

REGIONAL PROGRAM COMMISSIONERS WORKSHOP
To:  Schools Division Superintendents

i This memorandum refers to the letter recewed from the Boy Scouts of the
Philippines llocos Region on January 30, 2024, announcing the forthcoming Regional
Program Commissioners Workshop.

2. The primary objectives of this workshop include the crafting of Programs of
Activities at various levels, sharing best scouting pracuces, and collaboratively
designing community scrvice projects for the Rover Scouting programs.

3. Attached is a copy of the aforementioned letter, which detauls the participation
of identified individuals in this significant event.

4. Be guided accordingly

TOLENTINO G. AQUINO

Ihrector I\'é

To be mndicated in the Perpeaal Index
under the following sulyecis
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ESSD den/RM ISP Regional Progiam Comuyssioners Workshap
February 5, 2021

flores St., Cathangen, City of San fernando, La tnion
Telephone Nos.: (072) 607-8132/682-2324
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